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Family Support & Parent Partnership 
really starts afresh at Camelot. 

 

We hope every parent has been 
able to meet Miss Otar, the school’s 
Family Support Worker. Miss Otar 
works out of school but will do 
home visits and is contactable at  
botar@camelot.southwark.sch.uk 
 

Parent Gym 2016—We cannot recommend highly enough 
this excellent course designed for all parents/carers. Book 
your place at the school office  

Reminders.. Please 

 We finished September 
without a wet play but we all 
know this luck can’t        
continue! Please ensure as 
well as smart for school that 
every day is a coat to school 
day! 

 October brings new access 
arrangements for parents 
and carers of Reception and 
Year Two classes—please see 
separate letters 

 To support the love of 
Reading, every day your 
child is expected to bring a 
Book Bag into school. Book 
Bags are available from the 
school office priced £6.99 
(& free for parents/carers 
who are  registered with the 
school for Pupil Premium 
funding). 

 Parents/Carers must ensure 
the school office has up to 
date emergency contact 
forms for all children—with 
an email address please 

 Email is extra important as 
after half term all newsletters 
and letters will be sent out 
by email only. Thank you 

 

Black History Month kicks off  
across our school and community. 

Amazing African drumming workshops have kicked off our 
learning focus for October and please note all Parents/Carers 
are invited to a special Parents Welcome session tomorrow 
at 2.45—3.15 p.m. in the Rio Hub. Access from the Mauna 
Kea gate. Next up Dance Workshops next week. 
 

One part of Black History Month involves learning about the 
music that is often described as synonymous with the     
learning. Our theme for school assemblies will be Gospel  
music and Gospel singing but we will be learning about lots 
of other types of music and singing over this month and the 
months ahead, especially as we seek to make music teaching 
exceptional across our school…. #exceptionalmusic 
 

Parents/Carers International Evening—Thursday 20th          
October 6.30—7.30 p.m.—As previously advertised we invite 
all parents/carers to share a dish that reflects our school’s        
international community and bring it for an evening             
celebration to mark the end of our Black History Month     
celebrations. 
 

The week commencing Monday 17th October will be          
International Art week. Watch out for exceptional Art going 
on around the school as well an extremely excellent new   
mural on one of the school’s external walls…. #exceptionalart 
 

Story telling and other workshops to follow across BHM2016 

Another excitement for our   
children is that Camelot School 
have re-entered the Southwark 
and Lambeth Schools Football 
League. Our team’s first game is 
this Saturday 8th October at 
9.30 a.m. at Rosendale Road, 
SE21. Good luck to the team 



Did anything happen at Camelot in September?! 

Wow! Great poems; inquisitive            
investigators; great Year Six school (new 
Fat Boys arrived—yes, they’re the best 
beanbags for sitting on!);  Cross Country 
running team; new coats for staff;      
Parents Coffee Morning and lots of 
smiles and exceptionaleveryday events! 
Great September everyone. 


